Native
Vote

Every Vote Counts

National Congress of American Indians
NATIVE VOTE
Monday, February 22 9:00 a.m.-11:00 a.m. Federal Room A

Tribal community Native Vote coordination is always important but requires added commitment and
cooperation during election years. The NCAI is making a concerted effort to ensure that American Indian
and Alaska Native communities have the tools and technical assistance to provide citizens with all the
tools and information to engage in informed election decision-making voting. NCAI will be conducting
workshops, webinars and distributing materials about voter education, registration and protection in the
coming months. This session will emphasize voter protection and ensuring that Citizens of Indian
country are able to cast their ballot a convenient locations, without non-restrictive identification, free
from intimidation. There also will be an opportunity for sharing ideas and techniques and providing
answers to your Native Vote questions. Please join us in preparing Indian Country to participate in this
critical election year processes.

9:00 a.m. —-9:15 a.m. Welcome and Participant Introduction
Robert Holden, NCAI Deputy Director
9:15 a.m. -9:45 a.m. Voter Protection Update and Preparation

Arusha Gordon, Associate Counsel for the Legal Mobilization Project at
Lawyers' Committee for Civil Rights and NCAI Staff Attorney Christina

Snider
9:45 a.m. - 10:00 a.m. Q&A
10:00 a.m. - 10:30 a.m. Sharing Tribal Community Best Practices
Tribal and other community leaders
10:30 a.m. — 10:45 a.m. NCAI Native Vote Action Schedule

Jalene Herron, NCAI Fellow
10:45 a.m. - 11:00 a.m. Wrapup and Adjourn



